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Re:   Letter of  Intention to Apply for the  SSR2-RT

In response to the call in June 2016 by ICANN for community  volunteers to serve on the 
Second Security, Stability, and Resiliency of the DNS Review Team (SSR2-RT),  I hereby submit
my  letter of intention to join the committee as an active member of the team.   

As stated in the call, ICANN  recognizes that  Community-led reviews are an important 
mechanism for furthering ICANN's key objectives:
The key role of community is: 

•Ensuring accountability, transparency and the interests of global Internet 
users;
•Preserving security, stability and resiliency of the DNS;
•Promoting competition, consumer trust and consumer choice;
•WHOIS policy.

It has been  NARALO who has  been consistent in keeping the  issue of competition, 
consumer trust and consumer choice a priority to ATLARGE,  ICANN CEO and the 
ICANN Board.  As representing the  end-users we need to keep  this issue and the 
other ones to be front and centre in the review. 

As a member of  ATLARGE  we are in the midst of a ATLARGE review and I am familiar 
with the process and mechanisms for an effective review.

I`m willing to learn and be part of a team with a diversity of interest and experitise and I
believe I bring a set of skills and experience to enhance the group

Thanks

Glenn McKnight


